Smith Holly

From: Kathy Sharp <kathy.sharp0065@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 7:10 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB-2269

Greetings,

Funding House Bill 2269 will save Oregon money in heath care dollars in the future. Please support Cleaner
Air Oregon and fund it adequately to prevent the many diseases pollution causes.

Kathleen Sharp
1915 NW Northrup
Portland, Oregon 97209



